
a spooooooooky
halloween competition

Due to Covid-19, we wont be able to put on our
normal Halloween party, so instead we are running a

"design a Mask" competition. 



This will be held in class on 
Friday 29th October 2021

All crafting supplies will be provided. 



Kids can come to school dressed in their Halloween
costumes if they want!
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